
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council Chosen Charity 
Our chosen charity for 2021-2022 is HART Wildlife Rescue. 

Every year, Wimborne Primary school works had to pick a charity to fundraise for. School Council have been 

overseeing the process and are delighted to announce that this year’s charity is HART Wildlife Rescue.  This 

charity operates a wildlife hospital in Alton, North East Hampshire, which provides a rescue, treatment and 

rehabilitation service for wildlife from all over Hampshire and surrounding counties. HART now deals with over 

3000 wildlife casualties every year, a figure which increases annually. The children were really excited to 

support this charity as animals are close to all of our hearts.  Our sponsored walk is our biggest fundraising day 

that supports our chosen charity so we look forward to planning and organising this for you all this summer! 

 

Portsmouth Aspirations Week 

Next week is Aspiration week.  All week the 

children will be thinking about what they aspire 

to be in the future and taking part in activities 

to show the variety of jobs there are and how 

the skills learnt in school will be helpful in the 

future. Friday is dress  

up as your dream job  

day! Your child may come into school  

dressed as whatever  

their dream job may be. 

Entrepreneurial Week 

Calling all Alan Sugars!  Before Christmas we held 

our 5th annual enterprise week. Every class room 

was busy with children making Christmas goodies to 

sell and they were taught about profit and how to 

run a successful business.  Look how successful they 

were! 

Y6 - £138.31; Y5- £130.60; Y4 - £264.77 

Y3 - £210.40; Y1/2 - £61.78; YR - £88.02 

Thank you to Lawson Rose who are also donating a 

further £100 to our total.  The children will be 

deciding how they would like to spend their money 

to enhance their classrooms.  Thank you for all your 

support during this project. 

 

Moki Sports Bands 

We are so excited to announce that we are launching Moki sports bands in school.  Every child will 

have a band that has been allocated to them to track their physical activity each day. At the end of 

the school day, the children simply scan their bands on their class scanner to find out how many steps 

they have achieved that day.  Andromeda class trialled the bands last week and they have been trying 

really hard to become more active each day and increase their steps throughout the week.  We hope 

to see this happening throughout the school. If your child is in Y3-Y6, they are able to take their 

bands home for the evening and weekends and will need to wear them to school every day.  If your 

child is in YR-Y2, they will keep their watch in school, for now, and count their daily steps at school. 

Children need to take care of their bands, not get them wet or submerge them in water and must not  

remove the batteries as this could be a choking hazard.  We really hope the Moki bands inspire the  

children to strive to become more active as we continue our journey as a healthy school.  You can 

see how well we are doing  by following this link: 

https://app.moki.technology/dashboard/school/963.  Watch this space  

for some healthy, class vs class, competition. Just a reminder that  

children should not be coming to school wearing any smart watches or  

those that have access to the internet, phone, apps etc. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates:  
January 
17th - 21st -  Portsmouth Aspirations Week 

21st - Dress up as your “Dream Job” day 

24th – Beaulieu residential 1st Group - Parents’ information meeting - more info to follow. 

February 
3rd - Y1/2 Trip to Marwell Zoo 

 

Day Closures 

9th March, 6th June, 6th July 

 

 

Letters sent home this week 
(All letters can be found on our school website; go to Information, Parent Zone, letters) 

Y2 postponed sleepover letter    KS1 Reading Books letter 
 

 

 

 

 

We celebrate children’s achievements in and out of school; please let 

us know of your child’s achievements. 

Headteacher Awards 
Y1 – Archie Donnelly 

Y2 – Scarlett Clements 

Y3 – Elisa Ford 

Y4 – Alice-Piper Landi 

Y5 –  Rebecca Catlin-Bird 

Y6 –  Charlie Richards 

Congratulations to… 
Maisy Ozaniec (Perseus) who has passed her 

grade 2 modern exam, took part in a gymnastics 

festival and also performed in a pantomime 

with Titchfield youth musical theatre. 

Ethan Harding (Cygnus) who completed his first 

park run last weekend. 

Jude Kelly (Pegasus) who has received his level 

1 swimming badge. 

Charlotte Sneade (Equuleus) who won 2 medals 

for Gymnastics at a festival. 

Wimborne Star Values 
Sincerity 
George Wildman    Delphinus 

Elsie-Mae Lockyer    Aquila 

 

Teamwork  
Chamaeleon Class 

Seren Babbage     Phoenix 

 

Achievement  

Bellamy Sutton   Hercules 

Lucy-Mae Saunders    Hercules

  

Respect 
Jesse Way   Pegasus 

Dexter Larkin   Pegasus 

Charlie Roy   Draco 

Big Question of the Week 

Do you think it is important for us to 

know the history of our universe? 

Attendance cup awarded to Andromeda 

class for excellent attendance. 
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Visit@wimborneprimary; it has our logo as its 

profile picture.  Remember to turn on 

notifications. You do not need a facebook 

account to read this page. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


